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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
August 28, 2018 

 
 
As of the writing of this report we are still looking to hire a music teacher at FRES, two ABA 
therapists and three paraeducators.   The administrative staff is working toward filling these positions 
prior to the start of school. 
 
New teacher orientation was held on August 22 and 23.  The first was a day with SAU staff.  Specific 
procedures, protocols and policies were covered along with expectations.  The second day is spent in 
the building with the mentor.  The new staff will be going on a tour of both communities as part of 
Thursday’s activities. 
 
A letter has been sent to all staff to remind them of the first day for all staff being August 27 at WLC. 
The three days of time prior to students returning will be spent on building initiatives, building 
meetings, continued work on implementation of the new writing curriculum as well as math strategies 
in grades K-5, writing student learning objectives and classroom set up. 
 
As of the writing of this report there are 46 confirmed students enrolled in Kindergarten with 4 
pending application packets.  With 46 students, assuming they attend for the full year, this would be 
$17,400 in unanticipated revenue.   
 
Grade sizes as of August 22 are: 
 
Pre School  14   Sixth Grade  46 
Kindergarten  46   Seventh Grade  30 
First Grade  40   Eighth Grade  44 
Second Grade  45   Ninth Grade  45 
Third Grade  40   Tenth Grade  47 
Fourth Grade  42   Eleventh Grade  36 
Fifth Grade  38   Twelfth Grade  30 
 
This is a total of 543 students.  There are a number of enrollments pending and there may be students 
who are withdrawn who have yet to register in their new school.  We do not remove students without a 
records request from another school district. 
 
The Strategic Planning Committee has meeting dates on August 23rd and September 6. 
 
The Policy Committee will meet on September 13. 
 
September 7th I will be attending the first NHSAA meeting for the year in Concord. 
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